HOROSCOPES & HUMOUR

By Dave Tompkins

THIS MONTH: FILL IN YOUR OWN BLANKS!

ARIES

(March 21 – April 19)

LIBRA

(Sep. 23 – Oct. 23)

This month, try to focus on your [___], and not focus
so much on your [___].
Also, you’ve been
neglecting [___], which will start to affect your [___].

You’re not getting any younger, so you might as well
just [___] the [___], and [___] the [___]. When else
will you have the opportunity to [___] the [___]?

TAURUS

SCORPIO

(April 20 – May 20)

(Oct. 24 – Nov. 21)

If there were just three things you’d like to change
this month, it would be [___], [___], and [___]. But
only one of those is feasible, and you know it.

We are so tired of listening to you talk about [___].
Enough already. Move on. [___] isn’t going to
happen on its own, so [___] your [___] and [___].

GEMINI

SAGITTARIUS

(May 21 – June 21)

(Nov. 22 – Dec. 21)

[___] will feature prominently in your month, unlike
the last several months which have been filled with
[___] and [___]. Also, don’t turn down any [___].

You are really going to get lots of [___] this month,
so much, that you’ll [___]. But as you know, with
[___] comes [___], so deal with it appropriately.

CANCER

CAPRICORN

(June 22 – July 22)

(Dec. 22 – Jan. 19)

Around the middle of December, you should really
start to feel more [___] with your [___], which will
help you ease into the new year with lots of [___].

When the weather gets nasty this month, try not to
get too depressed. If you do get miserable, we
recommend you snap out of it with plenty of [___].

LEO

AQUARIUS

(July 23 – Aug. 22)

(Jan. 20 – Feb. 18)

This month, whenever your mind starts to drift to
thoughts of [___], you should take that energy and
channel it into more important things, such as [___].

You are kind of heart and a good friend, which will
be rewarded this month on several occasions. Your
lucky numbers this month are [___], [___] and [___].

VIRGO

PISCES

(Aug. 23 – Sep. 22)

You know your friends [___] and [___]? Well they’ve
been hiding a big secret from you. You’d better
confront this before [___] and [___] get involved.

(Feb. 19 – March 20)

If you’ve been good this month, Santa will bring you
lots of [___], but who are you kidding? You’ve been
naughty (oh so naughty!), meaning lots of [___].

